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February 26th, 2022 

Dear all, 

 

It saddens us to witness the war taking place in Ukraine. We are concerned about the safety and 

well-being of our friends, colleagues, and anyone who may be affected, and we offer them our 

support and sympathy. 

 

As members of the Belle II Collaboration, we have a deep appreciation of the merits of open and 

peaceful cooperation. Belle II is committed to academic values and will continue to promote 

peaceful collaboration in science and elsewhere. 

 

Sincerely, 

Bostjan Golob, Chair of Institutional Board 

Abner Soffer, Deputy chair of Institutional Board 

Toru Iijima, Spokesperson 

Mike Roney, Chair of Executive Board 

Yutaka Ushiroda, Project Manager 

 


